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 Ilya Petrov COMMNT2015/5692/P 04/12/2015  11:42:20 I would like to object to the proposed work given how wide the scope is, and suggest looking at 

reducing the scope. Under current proposal, the intensive work will likely take more than a year, with a 

lot of associated noise, dirt, and also potential flooding risks. I would like to point out that there are 

already 2 very extensive renovation projects in the immediate vicinity of these premises (at 1 

Templewood Gardens and 2 Templewood Avenue), causing a lot of nuisance to the neighborhood. I 

would object particularly strongly to the excavation work as this may also cause potential structural 

damage to nearby buildings considering their age. I would be very happy to attend a committee on this 

topic to discuss in greater detail.
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